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EAGLE EXPRESS 
 
   Phone: 413 423-3326         Internet – http://www.erving.com 
 

 
 
 

 

DECEMBER 
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 19 
School Committee Meeting 

7:00pm 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 20 
Savings Makes ‘Cents’ 

 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 21 

All School Sing 
2:30pm 

ALL ARE WELCOME!!! 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 22 
Early release for students at 11:30am 

BAGGED LUNCH PROVIDED 
 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 25 – JAN 1 
Winter break 

 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 2 

Welcome back to school in 2024 
 

 

 
Cafeteria News 

 

 
 
Milk bought a la carte costs $.50. Please 
remember to send the kids in with milk money 
if they want a milk with breakfast or lunch from 
home.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOST & FOUND 
 
 

 
Lost and found items will be on display in the 
main lobby until Friday, December 22nd.  
Please come and take a look to see if any 
missing items belong to your student(s). 
 
The remaining items by days end on Friday, 
December 22nd will be bagged up and donated 
to the Survival Center. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MONTE’S MARCH 
 

On November 21st, the second graders 
committed to helping their community in a 
beautiful way.  They marched to show their 
support for their belief that EVERYONE 
deserves food no matter their situation. They 
marched around our school campus holding 
handmade signs to support the work of The 
Food Bank of Western Massachusetts. As 
complex as life can be for each of us, it’s 
heartwarming to see this new generation of 
humans connected to their work and driven to 
make the world a better place. What an 
amazing moment to be thankful for as we 
reflect together this season.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

Mrs. Barry joined the march in Hadley to represent 
these amazingly generous kiddos. It felt SO good to 
share their love with those who marched from 
Hadley to Greenfield.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



KINDERGARTEN NEWS 
 

 
 

The kindergarteners have been thinking 
and talking about the Erving community; 
and are excited to plan a walking field 
trip to the senior center later this month. 
To get ready we talked about princess 
pine (or ground pine) and about 
responsible ways to harvest it so that we 
could make a wreath to give to the 
center.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy

Meet Santa and enjoy delicious
bagels (and more!)  at this fun

family event

Sunday, December 10
10 am - Noon

Erving Senior/Community Center 
Care Drive, Erving MA

Supported by Erving taxpayers. Thank you.

Erving Recreation  invites you to 



 
 

 



 
 

 


